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Rockland/Westchester Regional Meeting is Almost Here! 
Mark your calendar for our Rockland/Westchester Regional Meeting on Sunday, September 

17th from 5 pm to 9 pm. This event is a great opportunity for networking and learn from successful 
leaders. You are guaranteed to leave with valuable information. But the fun doesn't end there! There 

are variety of food, live music, dance, and more! For more information, please visit our website 

keanusa.org.    

Workplace diversity 
Google engineer sacked over controversial gender memo:  
A Google employee who wrote a controversial memo arguing that women were 
less suited than men to engineering and leadership jobs in the tech industry has 
been sacked by the Silicon Valley company. Read More. 

Engineering is not in the Hot Seat Anymore???           

What??? 
While Karnataka Examination Authorities (KEA) is wrapping up the last round of Karnataka Common 
Entrance Test (K-CET) counselling for Engineering courses, officials said there is a 15-20 per cent dip in 

takers for the course this year as compared to the last. Learn more. 

Anyone Interested to Join the Pool of Engineers to Develop a 
Self-driving Car? 
BMW allies itself with engineering firms as doubts arise over profitability of self-driving cars: 
BMW and Daimler, the world's top luxury carmakers, have announced alliances with suppliers, 
talking up the virtues of having a bigger pool of engineers to develop a self-driving car.  
Read more.
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